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       RAISE OUR VOICE IN PARLIAMENT 2022 

                         An opportunity for young women, aged 21 and under, to AMPLIFY their VOICE!  

 
 
Raise Our Voice in Parliament is back for 2022! 
  
Girl Guides have been invited to participate. 
 
Raise Our Voice Australia has partnered with over 70 federal politicians, who have agreed to use one of their 
90 second speaking slots to read a speech written by a young person aged 21 or under from their electorate. 
  
Speeches should answer the prompt "What do you want to see from Australia's new parliament?" 
  
Speech submissions close on 19 October  - if you are 21 or under or know someone who is, please head to 
www.raiseourvoiceaustralia.com/youthvoice to access speech templates, check out the participating 
politicians, and submit a speech. 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.raiseourvoiceaustralia.com%2Fyouthvoice&data=05%7C01%7Ckaren%40girlguides.org.au%7C1eb904342ef6418ccc5608da8fbc15da%7Cca934c5535fd4e6eae651061bcf41e1c%7C1%7C0%7C637980335226199360%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ALR%2FkJalWxAJSYysCCMh5vBwXw67XBlL21SfEPbLQt0%3D&reserved=0

